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Our next meeting will be held on Monday, March 19, at  

6:30 pm at La Hacienda Recreation Center in the 

Ricardo Montalban Room. Entertainment will be “The 

Neighborhood Feud” based on the TV game Family  

Feud.  Teams will be per table, max 8.  There will be 

individual questions and team questions.  Teams will 

answer and accumulate points.  The top teams will then 

face off for bragging rights, or a new car if someone 

wants to donate same:)  You may bring a snack, 

appetizer, or dessert to share.  

 

 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Welcoming Committee - Jane Delieu (753-9630) needs a 

partner to greet our new residents. Information is gathered 

such as birthday, anniversary, phone #, email address, etc.  If 

someone new moves in next to you, please call Jane.   

Bocce League - Chairperson for spring & fall league.  Eileen 

Drumm will orient. 

Helping Our Neighbor (HON) and Care Committee – Due 

to moving and illness, these two positions are open. 

Entertainment Committee – Entertainment suggestions are 

needed for each monthly meeting.  Please speak to any one 

of our officers if you have a suggestion.  Any complaints may 

also be handled the same way. 

Calendar - We need someone to type the calendar, which 

appears on the reverse side of the newsletter.   

Spring Yard Sale - We need someone to coordinate the sale!   

 

            JUST US GIRLS 

Contacts - Peg Power 978-604-2444 and 

Dee Hoey 508-942-3173.  The luncheon 

will be held at Gators Dockside at 

Spanish   Springs   on   March   13   at  

12:30 p.m.  Call Peg is you plan to go. 

 

 
OPERATION MEDICINE CABINET 

Courtesy of Sumter County Sheriff and Village Fire  

Rescue.  You may take your expired medications to the 

Winn Dixie Supermarket at 820 Old Camp Road on  

March 10 between 9:00 am and 2:00 pm. 

 
 

SPRING GOLF TOURNAMENT 

Contact - Skip Mortimer 753-8161.  A 

minimum of 32 people is needed to hold 

the tournament.  A show of hands at the 

meeting approved inviting people from 

outside of Rio One to join us. 

 

 
CHARITABLE DONATIONS 

Contact - Roger Homan 617-653-2100.  A personal donation 

of $50 was made by a Rio One resident.  Each month a jar 

will be available to make donations to a different charity. 
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